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Air District holding Oakland open house  
Open house will showcase 2016 Clean Air Plan, Regional Climate Protection Strategy 

and New Source Review Rule 
 

SAN FRANCISCO – The Bay Area Air Quality Management District is holding an open house in 
Oakland to present and get public input on potential new control measures and strategies that 
may be included in the 2016 Clean Air Plan/Regional Climate Protection Strategy.  
 
The meeting will also offer an opportunity for the public to learn about proposed revisions to the 
Air District’s New Source Review of Toxic Air Contaminants rule.  
 
The Air District is planning to include a regional strategy to protect the climate as part of its latest 
Clean Air Plan update. East Bay residents are encouraged to attend the open house to learn 
about proposed actions that will become the roadmap for the Air District over the next few years 
to reduce air pollution and protect public health and the global climate. The open house events 
are organized to offer an opportunity to learn about the air quality benefits of the proposals, ask 
questions and provide input into the planning process. Interactive displays will allow visitors to 
review materials in multiple formats. 
 
The Oakland open house will take place on Tuesday, February 9, from 4 –6 PM at the following 
location: 

 
Laney College, Bistro 

900 Fallon Street 
Oakland, CA 94607  

 

Interpretation will be available for visitors who primarily speak Spanish or Chinese. 
 

Para asistencia en español, llame al 415-749-4609.  

如需华语服务，请致电  415-749-4609. 

Para sa tulong sa Tagalog, tumawag sa 415-749-4609 
 
The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (www.baaqmd.gov) is the regional agency 
responsible for protecting air quality in the nine-county Bay Area.  
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